Attached (and below) is a press release regarding HealthPlansCompare.com, a new, user-friendly website that helps simplify choosing a health plan. 

The website, developed in Boulder County, allows individuals to input data into an easy-to-use template based on their personal medical needs and budgets, then compare and select an appropriate health care plan.  We believe your readers will find it interesting and useful to know this free online tool is available.  

We would be happy to answer any questions you may have and to provide a photo or other image, if requested.  

We can be reached at 303-664-1776 or at walkerroad.emily@gmail.com
Also, please check out the website:  www.HealthPlansCompare.com for more information.  

Thank you!

Emily Crocker, President

Walker Road LLC
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